POPPY
SCOTLAND
POPPIES
Due to Covid-19
restrictions, the
house-to-house
collection for
PoppyScotland will
not be taking place
this year.

POPPIES etc.

are
available from

the PORCH at the
OLD SCHOOL HOUSE, FOULDEN

where cash or contactless payment by
’phone is possible.
Details about the Service (if any) at Foulden
War Memorial will be notified later.




